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ECO COUNCIL UPDATE 

Our new Eco Council have already attended several 
meetings and been thinking of new ways in which we 
can help our environment and have chosen to focus 
upon Marine, Litter and Bio-diversity (big nature) 
this year.  They shared these with the school in 
assembly on Wednesday. 

In particular they wanted to 
go on litter picks, make bird 
feeders and improve our wild 
flower area on the bank 
outside the year 1 classroom. 

Congratulations to our elected eco councillors for 
2023– 24 

Imogen, Louie, Ted, Ebony-Rose, Imogen, Ettie-Ru, 
Harry, Paloma, Finn and Reggie 

Wild flower meadow 

The eco-committee would like 

to improve our wild flower 

meadow on the bank.  Could 

you donate any seeds ready 

for planting in the Spring? 

 

 

 

Hard to recycle items?  

Don’t forget we are still collecting bakery plastic packaging and cheese 

packaging.   

Unfortunately the collection for confectionary and crisp packaging 

has now stopped but we are instead collecting  biscuit and snack wrappers and (please 

see the next page). We are now also collecting pen products which can also be recycled. 

Each classroom has a  box to collect used pens in, please send them in with your child 



BAKERY PLASTIC PACKAGING  
RECYCLING PROGRAMME 

The recycling from these bins will raise money for  

the Oak and Furrows RSPCA. 

We have helped to raise 

over £1000 for Oak and 

Furrows RSPCA 

These bins are at the 

bottom of the steps under 

the year 1 classroom. 


